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October 11, 2018

It is our pleasure to inform you that your submission “Knowledge, Awareness, and
Perception of Coronary Heart Disease (CHD) Among Residerts in Kuantan” has been
accepted as oral presentation at The 2" Internasional Nursing Scholars Congress (INSC)
2018 to be held November 13 — 15, 2018 at Faculty of Nursing Un versitas Indonesia, Depok,

West Java, Indonesia. Congratulations on your selection.

Your paper is scheduled for presentation within a concurrent presentation session. Program

details will be available shortly on conference website.

Thank you for your valuable contribution to the 2" INSC 2018. We are looking forward to

seeing you in Depok.

Sincerely,

Herni Susanti; S.Kp., MN.. Ph.D
Chair of The 2nd INSC 2018




